
February 2022 Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

February is finally upon us, and the shortest month looks set to be a busy one. With lots of non-uniform 
days, please make sure to mark them in your calendars. We have lots of classwork to complete over the 
month, and it looks set to be an exciting and busy couple of weeks! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Feb. 4th – 8:15 AM Mass for Grade 2 Students 

Feb. 14th – Valentine’s Day (Wear pink/purple/red) 

Feb 15th – Dress like you are 100 years old 

Feb 16th – Wear your pyjamas to school, Whole school Mass, 12 PM Dismissal 

Feb 17th/18th/21st – No School (Catholic Educators Conference and Family Day) 

Feb. 22nd – Double Trouble Day (find a friend and dress like a twin) 

Feb. 23rd – Pink Shirt Day 

 

Religion – The students will continue preparing for the sacrament of Confession in class. We will explore 
scripture stories to help us live more like Jesus. 

Math – The students will begin learning about linear measurement. They will be estimating and 
measuring items in centimetres and metres. They will also learn about changes in quantity, such as the 
difference between two measurements. 

Language Arts – The students will explore poetry this month, recognizing different poetic techniques 
used in poems. We will also learn a whole class poem to perform together, and their own individual 
poems or bible readings for our in-class speech arts competition. 

Science – The students will continue to learn about different life cycles, and the various stages involved. 

 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions at cmulroy@spev.ca. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Mulroy. 
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